
 
 

ALA SHROPSHIRE 
INAUGURAL REGIONAL MEETING 

 
TOUR OF THE HARPER ADAMS UNIVERSITY  

AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERING INNOVATION CENTRE 
 

 
 

 

Thursday, 29 March 2018 9.45am to 12noon 

Harper Adams University, Newport, Shropshire, TF10 8NB 

             
                          
 

                          

 



 
 

The newly formed ALA Shropshire Group is pleased to invite you to its first Spring Seminar at 
Harper Adams University, Newport, Shropshire, TF10 8NB on Thursday, 29 March 2018 
 
Our speaker will be Professor Simon Blackmore who will provide an overview of the work of 
the University in the field of innovation and precision farming.   
 
This will be followed by a tour of the University’s Agricultural Engineering Innovation Centre  
 

Venue & Directions: 
A location map can be found at https://www.harper-adams.ac.uk/general/find-us.cfm 
 
9.45am Registration 
 
10.30am Professor Simon Blackmore 
 
10.50am Tour 
  
12noon  Depart 
 
Cost and Payment: 
 
£10 per person (including VAT).  Please either send a cheque made payable to the 
‘Agricultural Law Association’ to Agricultural Law Association, PO Box 10489, Oakham, LE15 
0GL or to pay by BACS please contact Mike Holland at enquiries@ala.org.uk 
 
 
The event is open to Members and Non-Members. 
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ALA Shropshire 

29 March 2018 

RSVP by Friday, 23 March 2018 
 

Company:  ………………………………………………………………… 

 

Address:  ………………………………………………………………… 

 

   ………………………………………………………………… 

  

Attendee details: ………………………………………… e-mail ……………………………….. 

 

   ………………………………………… e-mail ……………………………….. 

 

   ………………………………………… e-mail ……………………………….. 

 

   ………………………………………… e-mail ……………………………….. 

 

   ………………………………………… e-mail ……………………………….. 

 

Please complete and send this RSVP page to Mike Holland at AGRICULTURAL LAW ASSOCIATION, 
PO BOX 10489, OAKHAM LE15 0GL; Tel: 07885 643341; email: enquiries@ala.org.uk 
 
NB: We will assume, unless we hear otherwise, that you are content to be contacted by the ALA with 
details of relevant events in the future.  


